
Getting things done – Forest Park
Place #dundeewestend

At the request of residents, I recently raised the deteriorating road surface
in Forest Park Place – particularly the west end near the junction with
Forest Park Road – with the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership – see
photo.

I am pleased to have been advised in reply that the partnership has agreed to
add Forest Park Place into the 2022-2023 carriageway resurfacing programme,
which is very good news.
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